
From: Grube-Lybarker, Carri <clybarker@scconsumer.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/10/2013 5:01:11 PM
Subject: Tuesday

Hi Katherine,

Just wanted to confirm that I am available to attend the 11am press conference Tuesday. 

See you then~

Thanks,
Carri

Carri Grube Lybarker, Esq.
Administrator | SC Department of Consumer Affairs
2221 Devine Street, Suite 200
P.O. Box 5757 | Columbia, SC 29250-5757
803.734.4297 | 803.734.4229 FAX
www.consumer.sc.gov **Please note new website address**
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